May 14, 2024

The Honorable Marvin Abney
Chair, House Committee on Finance

Rhode Island State House, Providence, RI 02903

Re: Support of H-7594

Dear Chair Abney and Members of the Committee

My name is Karla Martinez and I have lived in Central Falls for 4 years and I support
HB 7594. I am so happy that they are building a new high school for our community
and it is important we provide educators who can excel in diverse school environments

such as ours.

Karla Martinez
77 Hendrick St
Central Falls, RI
401-541-1733

esmeraldo091684@gmail.com



